
  

Burwood/Pegasus Community Board Agenda 17 August 2005 

5. CORRESPONDENCE 
 
 LIGHTING OF NEW BRIGHTON PIER 
 
 The attached letter was received from John Cook regarding a proposal for lighting of the Pier. 
 
 CHAIRPERSON’S RECOMMENDATION 
 
 1. That the Board write to John Cook thanking him for his proposal and advising him on the 

Board’s actions. 
 
 2. That the proposal be forwarded to the appropriate Council Unit for advice regarding the 

necessary approvals needed for the installation of the lighting. 
 
 3. That the Board investigate funding opportunities to finance the installation of the light. 
 
 
 

Please Note
To be reported to the Council meeting - decision yet to be made


